
Kingfisher Class Newsletter ( 23rd February 2024)


Dear parents/carers,


We’ve had a really productive week In Kingfisher Class. In Maths, we’ve begun a new unit of 
work on money. In these days of card and phone payments, cash is no longer king but we’ve 
still got to learn how to count and use it!  There are lots of fun games to practise new skills on 
Topmarks. Use this QR code …


In English, we’ve been learning about the features of non-
fiction texts and also about Giant Pandas ahead of some 
fact-file writing we’ll be doing next week. In RE, we finished 
our work on Islam with some reflections around our core 
learning this term and begun this half-term’s unit on 
Christianity by looking at churches and places that we feel 
special. We’ve also worked on Resilience in PSHE and 
completed our Book Oscar nominations ahead of World Book 
Day on Thursday 7th March (advance notice of Book theme 
fancy dress OR Dress to impress!). 


Spellings:  - Next week’s is List 19…


Reading:


As ever thanks to those reading regularly at 
home. You are making the biggest difference to 
your child’s progress and attainment. 


Reflex Maths:


Congratulations to Alexander on becoming the 
latest Kingfisher to achieve 100% fluency on 
Reflex Maths. Well done! 


Once again, have a lovely weekend one and all!


Mr Dawe


